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Message:
To Whom It May Concern,
I am writing as a concerned Texas resident to strongly
oppose the current effort to redraw congressional maps
during this unscheduled, mid-decade redistricting
process.
Redistricting is meant to reflect population changes
based on the decennial census—not to serve partisan
interests between cycles. Attempting to redraw districts
now, without clear court mandates or sufficient public
input, undermines public trust in the democratic process
and signals an abuse of legislative power.
Moreover, the move appears aimed at manipulating
district lines to entrench partisan advantage at the
expense of fair representation—especially for minority
communities whose voices have historically been
marginalized. Texas should not be using recent legal
developments as an excuse to reduce representation for
diverse and growing populations.
I urge the Legislature to halt this process immediately
and instead commit to transparent, inclusive, and
constitutionally sound redistricting—ideally through an
independent or bipartisan commission in future cycles.
Our democracy deserves better than rushed, politically
motivated redistricting in the shadows of a special
session.
Respectfully,
Melissa Gonzalez
Fort Worth




